
January 22, 2019 

 

 

 

RE: Report pursuant to 410 ILCS 45/12.1 

 

Dear Members of the General Assembly:  

 

The Office of the Attorney General is required pursuant to 410 ILCS 45/12.1 (P.A. 94-0879) to 

annually report to the General Assembly the number of lead poisoning cases that have been 

referred to the Office of the Attorney General by the Department of Public Health for 

enforcement due to violations of the Lead Poisoning Prevention Act (the “Act”) or for failure to 

comply with a notice of deficiency and mitigation order pursuant to subsection (7) of Section 9 

of the Act.  

 

Please be advised that the Office of the Attorney General received no referrals under the Act 

from the Illinois Department of Public Health between January 1, 2018 and December 31, 2018.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Kim Janas  

Chief of Staff 

 

cc: Michael J. Madigan, Speaker of the House  

 John J. Cullerton, President of the Senate 

 Jim Durkin, House Republican Leader 

 William Brady, Senate Republican Leader  

 John W. Hollman, Clerk of the House 

 Tim Anderson, Secretary of the Senate 

 Illinois State Library 

 Legislative Research Unit  




